
The LL.M. in International and European Legal Studies
of the Athens Law School

 cordially invites you to the

Welcome Ceremony 
for the New Students

 of the Academic Year 2025–2026,
which will take place on

Monday, September 29, 2025, at 18:30
 at the Atrium of the Law School Library 

(104 Solonos Str. & Mavromichali Str. 17-19).

We look forward to welcoming you in person
 and marking the beginning of an exciting academic

journey!

After the welcome speech, a reception with a buffet will
follow.

 ie ls. law.uoa.gr


